Press Release

For Immediate Release



GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES' RETIREMENT SYSTEM

OF THE VIRGIN ISLANDS

"Contributing today for a better tomorrow"

CORRECTED COPY

Date: Thursday, November 02, 2017

Contact: Lorraine Morton

Public Information Officer

Bus.: 340.776.7703 • Fax: 340.693.3910

GERS OFFICES TO CLOSE FOR AN ALL-DAY STAFF DEVELOPMENT TRAINING

St. Thomas/St. Croix, VI -

THE GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES' RETIREMENT SYSTEM OFFICES ON ST. THOMAS AND ST. CROIX WILL BE CLOSED ON FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 3rd TO ALLOW EMPLOYEES TO PARTICIPATE IN AN ALL-DAY STAFF DEVELOPMENT TRAINING.

REGULAR BUSINESS HOURS WILL RESUME ON MONDAY, NOVEMBER 6, 8:00 A.M. TO 4:00 P.M. WITH SERVICES TO MEMBERS BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 9:00 A.M. AND 3:00 P.M.

WE REGRET ANY INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY CAUSE.

###



3438 Kronprindsens Gade | GERS Complex – Suite 1 | St. Thomas, VI 00802-5750 Bus.: 340.776.7703 | Fax: 776-4499

#3004 Orange Grove, | St. Croix, VI 00820-4313 Bus.: 340.718.5480 | Fax: 340.718.5498

Email: info@usvigers.com | Website: www.usvigers.com